








From: Chazulle, Elizabeth A
To: Chan, Nathaniel; Castillo, Juan; McMullen, Brittany A; Eddleton, Forrest K
Cc: Persons, Andrew W.
Subject: FW: Gainesville 22-01ESR Proposed
Date: Thursday, March 17, 2022 9:18:30 AM
Attachments: image001.png

FYI Team. Here is the environmental review for you to include in your submittal to legal.
 

Elizabeth Chazulle| Staff Specialist 
Department of Sustainable Development
City of Gainesville 
PO Box 490 Station 11
Gainesville, FL 32627
desk 352-393-8620 
email chazulleea@cityofgainesville.org
www.cityofgainesville.org/planningdepartment

 
Note: Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to
a public-records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing.
 

From: Plan_Review <Plan.Review@dep.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2022 5:34 PM
To: Persons, Andrew W. <personsaw@cityofgainesville.org>; Chazulle, Elizabeth A
<ChazulleEA@cityofgainesville.org>; dcpexternalagencycomments@deo.myflorida.com
Cc: Plan_Review <Plan.Review@dep.state.fl.us>
Subject: Gainesville 22-01ESR Proposed
 
To:  Andrew Persons, AICP, LEED GA, Director
 
Re:  Gainesville 22-01ESR – Expedited State Review of Proposed Comprehensive Plan
Amendment
 
The Office of Intergovernmental Programs of the Florida Department of Environmental
Protection (Department) has reviewed the above-referenced amendment package under the
provisions of Chapter 163, Florida Statutes. The Department conducted a detailed review that
focused on potential adverse impacts to important state resources and facilities, specifically:
air and water pollution; wetlands and other surface waters of the state; federal and state-owned
lands and interest in lands, including state parks, greenways and trails, conservation
easements; solid waste; and water and wastewater treatment.
 
Based on our review of the submitted amendment package, the Department has found no
provision that, if adopted, would result in adverse impacts to important state resources subject
to the Department’s jurisdiction.
 
Please submit all future amendments by email to Plan.Review@FloridaDEP.gov. If your
submittal is too large to send via email or if you need other assistance, contact Lindsay
Weaver at (850) 717-9037.
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